
Wilden VA Church of England Primary School 
High Street 

Wilden 
Bedford 

Bedfordshire 
MK44 2PB 

                       Telephone:   01234 771313 
 
 

Friday 4th March 2022 
 

Dear Year 5 and 6 parents 
 
I am writing to inform you of the sad news that Mr Starling will be leaving his role as Muntjacs teacher 

later on this academic year. Mr Starling has requested to remain as the class teacher until after the Year 6 

children take their SATs in the week beginning Monday 9th May. His final day as class teacher will be Friday 

13th May. 

 

Mr Starling has also graciously agreed to lead the residential trip to Blue Peris in June as he has put in a 

great deal of time and effort into organising the trip for the children in Year 6. 

 

We will be putting out an advert today with the intention of recruiting a full time Key Stage 2 specialist as 

soon as possible. 

 

I am sure you will join me in wishing Mr Starling all the very best in his future career.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Leigh Pointon 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


